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AWAM Wishes All Malaysians “Happy Malaysia Day” 
  
 

KUALA LUMPUR, [15th September, 2015] – AWAM would like to wish all Malaysians a Happy 

Malaysia Day this 16th of September. In the spirit of the upcoming celebrations, AWAM calls on 

all people to fully respect the rights of all the citizens as the country enjoys her 52nd Malaysia 

Day. Following this, we call for the right of all citizens to unite and promote peace and harmony.  

 

It is the diversity of ethnicity and religion in our country that makes Malaysia so unique as a 

country, and us so distinctive as a collective people. AWAM hopes that no individual or group 

allows the differences between our ethnicities and religion to be used in a way that will mar the 

solidarity and harmony of our country, and we expound that the way forward should be forged 

not by focusing on how our differences divide us, but instead how they bring us together as a 

rich and diverse nation.  
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